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Wednesday, October 02, 2019

Dear Resident,

Notification of footpath and traffic restrictions due to Decon Technologies undertaking necessary works on
behalf of Telstra

Decon Technologies, will shortly be performing work on underground pits and associated infrastructure
in your area.

As part of this activity, Telstra has engaged Decon Technologies to undertake work that may involve some
digging and reinstatement of grassed areas, footpaths and road reserve. The work is planned to be
undertaken during business hours where possible. Pedestrian and traffic management safety signs will
be displayed when the work is in progress.

In some instances it will be necessary to remove pits that, due to the age of the infrastructure, may
consist of asbestos containing material. Safety signs will be displayed when work is in progress. Stringent
asbestos handling procedures that comply with current regulations and codes of practice for asbestos will
be adhered to and those undertaking the work are appropriately trained and supervised.

Please note that as a consequence of the effective management of asbestos containing material, staff will
be wearing personal protective clothing and setting up protective equipment surrounding the construction
site. These procedures are necessary to ensure compliance with the regulations and codes of practice for
the handling and removal of asbestos. Further information on this can be found online at:

http://www.telstra.com.au/abouttelstra/advice/asbestos-info/

This letter is to advise that we will be undertaking works within the next 30 days and there may be some
traffic restrictions and footpath closures as the work is carried out in and around your local area. If the
works are delayed we will send a further update to keep you informed.

Should you have any construction related enquiries, please do not hesitate to call Decon Technologies
directly on 03 8720 8100 for Victoria and South Australia during business hours.

For any urgent or after hours construction issues please call Devin Payne on 0415834906

Please note that we don’t anticipate any disruption to your existing services while the upgrade of
infrastructure is taking place.

An alternate contact number within Telstra should you have any questions or concerns is 1800 067 225.
Sincerely

Devin Payne

Supervisor
Decon Technologies

Devinpayne@deconcorp.com.au

Contact No: 0415834906
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